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From: Smith, James M.
Sent: Monday, August 02, 2010 7:40 AM
To: IRRC RFf^lVFFi
Subject: FW: 2008 Dog Law Tflo
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From: Ann Stephens [mailto:goingreen@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, July 31, 2010 1:25 AM
To: gtuma@state.pa.us; stcrawford@state.pa.us; rredding@state.pa.us; dduer@state.pa.us; jlsmith@state.pa.us;
suewest@state.pa.us; dkennedy@state.pa.us; skniley@state.pa.us; nwyatt@state.pa.us; ashriver@state.pa.us;
sbattisti@state.pa.us; scampbell@state.pa.us; lsimmens@state.pa.us; ckopp@state.pa.us; Smith, James M.
Subject: 2008 Dog Law

I want the 2008 Dog Law enforced as written, not as interpreted in favor of breeders by the Dept of Agriculture
and Bureau of Dog Law Enforcement.

Thank you


